ERNEST R. COOPER, EDITOR
NATIONAL RADIO CLUB
438 EAST 21sT STREET
BROOKLYN, NEW YORK 11226
Janvary 23, 1965
Radio- Statlon WBCS
Slidsll, Louisiansa

Attention of iixr. Bryant Woodham, Chief Enginser
Good Morning, Mr. Woodham!

Back on October 4th, 1964, I heard your station on the air with Hurricane Hilda
warnings, and I sent in & report at that time, but it must have gone astray, for
I never did receive my WBGS letter verifying my reception. I nots that ssveral
other Naticnal Radic Club members have gzotten their replies, and they mentionsd
your name as the sender of those lstters, so I am sending you this letter, in
the nmops timt you will check my rsport of rsceptlon at that tiwms, and if it is
corract, I would very much appreciate that verification letter.

Does VW3GS have an sarly-morning frequency check scheduls, &nd if so, when do
these chocks take pleace? Would you happen to have available, one of your WEGS
coverags maps, pleass?

Another of my hobbids is picture postcard collecting, and I do not hawe any from
Slidell, and if you should happen to have one around - used are 0K - I surely
would appreciste receivirg one.

Return postage is again enclosed, Nr. Woodham, andl thanks so much for your time
and troubls. I do hope to hear WBGS again soom, but certainly not on & Hurri-

cang Watca I aope tas storm is not only & thing of tne pasi, but toat iy Iis
completely wiped out of memory by now. N
The best of success to you and WBGS for 1965 - and on, and on! ‘/*

Youre D¥ingly
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